
Camarillo City Council 

AGENDA REPORT

Date:      December 13, 2023

To:      Honorable Mayor and City Councilmembers

From: Greg Ramirez, City Manager

Submitted by: Kristy Buxkemper, City Clerk

Subject: California Contract Cities Association (CCCA) – Discontinuation of 
Membership

BACKGROUND

The City of Camarillo is actively involved in local and regional organizations and appoints 
members of the City Council to a variety of Boards, Commissions, and Committees.  The 
City’s participation is essential to staying informed, helps provide a forum to advocate on 
important issues, and builds a network and connections for resources to better serve our 
residents and community. 

Camarillo is a current member of the California Contract Cities Association with a primary 
and alternate delegate appointed as representatives.

DISCUSSION

The City is currently members of other various organizations which provide similar 
support as that of the California Contract Cities Association, and which better serve the 
City’s interests. It is advisable to discontinue the CCCA membership at this time to avoid 
duplicative memberships and focus advocacy and maximize efforts with organizations 
that provide larger scale support and coverage to better align with the City’s needs. 

The Policy Committee at their meeting on October 25, 2023 unanimously recommended 
the discontinuation of participation and membership on the CCCA.

The City Council has the discretion and right to resume membership at any time, should 
an issue arise where greater coordination with the CCCA is necessary.  
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FISCAL IMPACT

There is no budget impact as a result of this action.

RECOMMENDATION

Approve the discontinuation of membership with the California Contract Cities 
Association.  

ATTACHMENTS

None

REFERENCE MATERIALS – AVAILABLE FOR REVIEW AT CITY HALL

None


